
From: Gala Meyerovich gala_meyerovich@hotmail.com
Subject: SUPPORT HB1224

Date: March 10, 2023 at 12:32 PM
To: joseline.pena.melnyk@house.state.md.us, bonnie.cullison@house.state.md.us, tiffany.alston@house.state.md.us,

harry.bhandari@house.state.md.us, brian.chisholm@house.state.md.us, pam.guzzone@house.state.md.us,
Terri.Hill@house.state.md.us, tom.hutchinson@house.state.md.us, steve.johnson@house.state.md.us,
anne.kaiser@house.state.md.us, ken.kerr@house.state.md.us, nicholaus.kipke@house.state.md.us,
robbyn.lewis@house.state.md.us, lesley.lopez@house.state.md.us, ashanti.martinez@house.state.md.us,
Matt.Morgan@house.state.md.us, Teresa.Reilly@house.state.md.us, samuel.rosenberg@house.state.md.us,
kathy.szeliga@house.state.md.us, deni.taveras@house.state.md.us, jennifer.white@house.state.md.us,
jamila.woods@house.state.md.us, april.miller@house.state.md.us

Dear Madam Chair, Members of the Committee, and Delegate April Miller, 

I strongly support HB1224 - Public Schools - Medical and Psychological Treatment in School-
Based Health Centers and Public Schools - Parental Notice.

Parents have a fundamental right to direct their children's health care and must be informed of 
any health issues  as well as any treatment their children receive regardless of the facility, 
including public school and public school-based health centers.  Please help parents and 
children keep strong family connections!  

Healthcare providers in a public school setting don't have access to children’s full 
medical history.  Healthcare providers in a public school setting cannot fully assess the 
risks and benefits of medical treatments for children in schools and health centers.  
Parents/legal guardians must be informed.

Many thanks to Delegate April Miller for introducing this important bill.

Please vote favorably to protect our children and families.

Thank you,
Gala Meyerovich
A mother of three healthy kids
A resident of Montgomery County, MD
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